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Flood Risk Supplementary Planning Document 

Adoption Statement: 3 May 2016 
 
 
In accordance with the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, 
notice is hereby given that Elmbridge Borough Council adopted the Flood Risk  Supplementary 
Planning Document (SPD) on Tuesday 3 May 2016. 
 
The SPD aims to assist applicants and the public in understanding how the Council will implement 
planning policies and consider flood risk as part of the planning applications process.  It forms part of 
the Elmbridge Local Plan.  
 
The adopted SPD and the adoption documents including the Consultation Statement and Schedule of 
Responses can be viewed at: 

• The Council’s website: www.elmbridge.gov.uk/planning/policy  
• The Council’s offices: Civic Centre, High Street, Esher, Surrey, KT10 9SD between 8.45am- 

5.00pm (Monday to Friday) 
• All Borough Libraries- see www.surrey.gov.uk  or call 0300 200 1001 for locations and opening 

times. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the SPD, may apply to the High Court for permission to 
apply for judicial review of that decision, and that any such application must be made promptly and in 
any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPD was adopted. 
 
For further information on the Flood Risk SPD, either: 

• Visit the Council’s website: www.elmbridge.gov.uk/planning/policy  
• Contact the Planning Policy Team via e-mail planningpolicy@elmbridge.gov.uk  or telephone 

01372 474 474 
 

 

 

 

 

 


